
A PUDO zone is a 2-minute parking spot you can use to safely and easily pick-up and
drop-off your child from school. It works like an airport taxi rank. 

You can use the PUDO between 2:30pm and
4pm in the afternoon, using the following
steps:

When your child is waiting on the kerb, join
the queue and keep moving forward until
you get to the front

1.

Once at a complete stop, allow your child
to get in the car using the door closest to
the kerb

2.

Stay in the car, unless your child requires
assistance

3.

If your child is not waiting when you arrive,
drive around the block and re-join the
queue.

4.

Plan to arrive at the school after the bell rings.
You are not allowed to wait in the PUDO zone. 

PICK-UP & DROP-OFF (PUDO)
ZONES AROUND OUR SCHOOL
Safety is everyone's responsibility 

What is a PUDO zone?

Using the zone in the morning: 
You can use the PUDO between 8am and
9:30am in the morning, using the following
steps:

Join the queue, keeping children inside
the car with seatbelts on and keep
moving forward until you reach the
front

1.

Once at a complete stop, let your children
out of the car

2.

Stay in the car, unless your child
requires assistance and move off once
your child moves away. 

3.

Please make sure your child's bag is easy to
grab when packing the car, before you
leave home. 

Using the zone in the afternoon: 

Remember...
Always remain within three metres of your car
Do not leave your car unattended 
Do not stop for longer than 2-minutes
If you leave your car or wait for longer than 2-minutes, it is
considered a parking offense which can lead to being fined
Parking unsafely puts children at risk, do your part to keep
them safe. 

For more information, scan the QR code
or go to vicroads.vic.gov.au/safety-and-

road-rules/road-safety-education


